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As elected officials what you are doing is Ludacris, you are wasting the money of the 

taxpayers who put you there.  The way I see it you have 2 reasons for doing this .. 1 

and the pr reason is the flavored vapes are more enticing to kids well you are either 

arrogant or naive to think you are going to stop all underage consumption  and 

number 2 and the biggest truest reason is it takes away one for your biggest forms of 

population control that the community willingly pays for with over 500,000 deaths a 

year and so far no deaths due to vaping and you don't like this becausemore 

peoplearevaping . What are you gonna do next make us file forms to get in our cars 

to go to work.... You CANNOT ban free will 


